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Starting January 1, 2024,* a new California 
law adds a $0.10 bottle fee to shelf-stable 
64 ounce bottles of juice. This refundable fee, 
known as a California Redemption Value (CRV), 
does not apply to frozen or shelf-
stable concentrate juice.

Did you know?
In 2022, 19.6 billion bottles and cans
were returned to recycling centers in California. 
This contributed to cleaner streets and less waste in 
our landfills. Recycling your empty juice bottles can 
make a big difference to our environment! 

64 Ounce Shelf-stable 
Juice BottleFrozen Concentrate

When you buy 64 ounce 
juice bottles with WIC 
benefits, you will be charged 
a $0.10 fee per bottle.

You can get the fee back 
as a refund when you take 
the empty bottles to a 
recycling center.

The fee is not covered 
by the WIC program and 
must be paid in cash or 
by card.

*Bottles filled and labeled before July 1, 2024, are not required to have the $0.10 deposit fee printed on the label.

New 10¢ Deposit Fee 
for Bottled Juices

What does this mean for you?

Find a recycling center
Recycle your empty 64 ounce juice 
bottles to get a refund of the fee. Visit 
CalRecycle.ca.gov to search for a recycling 
center near you. For more information, visit 
MyFamily.WIC.ca.gov/CRV.

+ = 10¢ 10¢
10¢

10¢ 10¢10¢




